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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Strategic Planning Consulting 

2016-0056 - RP

The Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC) 

seeks proposals from qualified firms to facilitate the 

development of a new strategic plan which will guide the 

organization over the next three to five years. The successful 

proponent must have extensive strategic planning experience, 

including the ability to conduct all required research, 

coordinate and facilitate the planning process, conduct 

internal/external stakeholder interviews and create a strategic 

planning document that is measurable. 

The WSCC will accept proposals until: 

2:00 PM, LOCAL TIME (MT), Monday, September 26, 2016

Taya Madsen

Senior Purchasing and Contracts Officer

Email: Taya.Madsen@wscc.nt.ca

Phone: 867-920-3847

The WSCC Northern Incentive Policy applies to this procurement. 

Chapter 5 of the Agreement on Internal Trade applies to this procurement.


